INTERNAL AUDIT – REVIEW – 2018/2019
BDO Stoy Hayward having completed the external audit of the Council’s Accounts for 2008/9 raised the issue that this Council should review the effectiveness of internal Audit on an annual basis. 
When carrying out this review it important that the following areas are reviewed :-

1.
Scope : This is total, where all receipts and payments are
         
checked as being correct and proper.
2.
 Independence: It is the Audit Department of a Metropolitan  

        
 Borough Council and we lie within their Local 
         
 Government area.
3.
Competence: As the Audit department of a large Council   

           ie £220m precept they are highly knowledgeable, 
           professional and capable of carrying out an Audit of a Council 
           with a precept of only £10,815.
4.
Relationship, they are a Local Government body and 
          highly professional and therefore understand the needs 
          and the legal requirements of the relationship between us 
          and them.
5. In the past Gateshead Council has provided good advice 

     and Audit guidance in their planning and reporting.  
Having carried out the review as requested by the External Auditor it is recommended that Gateshead Council be again appointed as the Council’s Internal Auditors for the financial year 2019/2020. With a further review to be carried out in February 2020.
agreed by the Council at their meeting held on   11th February 2019
Minute No       (F)   
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